EVERGREEN

|il\'\l\1x
broadacres

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE

COMMUNIQUE - 86

Xmas Social — Wednesday. 5 December 2018

3 December 2018

Dear Residents,

CHRISTMAS CAROLS on 5 December Social Evening - A message from Judy McLaren

On 5 December we have a Christmas menu. After the main meal, a volunteer group of

impromptu singers sing a few well-known Christmas Carols with keyboard accompaniment.

In order that the singers would feel more confident, | would like to have a short rehearsal in the
Lifestyle Centre at 4 pm on Tuesday, 4 December and | invite all who enjoy singing to
participate. You do NOT need to be a good singer! This rehearsal would not be longer than an

hour.

Please call me on ext. 132 or leave a message if you would like to attend the rehearsal. If you
are not available for the rehearsal, this does notprevent you from singing on Wednesday

evening - around the piano or at the table.

Please come and enjoy!"

BRING A TOY TO GIVE JOY - As you know we are collecting toys at the Social Evening.

Please make sure that the wrapping is clearly marked 'Boy' or 'Girl' and with the age range.

Chris Edwards
ResCom Communications
084 582 9129



